
 

 

 

 

 

December 2018 

 

Dear Parents and Incoming Freshmen Students,  

We would like to be the first to welcome the Class of 2023 to the East Islip High School! 

 On Thursday, January 3, 2019 we will be holding our Incoming Freshmen Orientation in the 
high school auditorium beginning at 6:30 p.m.  During this program, you will have the 
opportunity to meet the East Islip High School administrative team as well as the district 
Directors of Art, Music, World Language, Humanities, Math, Science, Health, Physical 
Education, Business, Family and Consumer Science and Technology.  Each director will share 
information about their programs and the graduation requirements for your children.  In addition, 
the assistant principals and I will be available to answer any questions that you may have. 

Also happening that evening, will be a Curriculum Fair in our auxiliary gym where you will be 
able to get more information on the elective classes that are offered throughout your child’s time 
at East Islip High School.  In addition, representatives from our co-curricular programs and clubs 
will be in attendance to discuss the opportunities available. 

There will also be Advanced Placement (AP) informational meetings in our library at 7:30 p.m. 
and 8:00 p.m. to discuss the AP opportunities at the East Islip High School.  

Although elective opportunities for freshmen are limited, we believe that it is important for our 
incoming students and parents to be well informed about all of the wonderful academic 
opportunities which lie ahead.  Therefore, we believe this will be a great evening for students and 
parents to become more familiar with all that our high school has to offer as you plan your 
child’s academic journey. 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, January 3, starting at 6:30 p.m. for this 
informational evening.  We look forward to speaking with you about the opportunities available 
to our students here at East Islip High School.   
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mark Bernard 
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